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Tle figrures tn te nargln ltrdlcate
full nrrrlcs tor the questlons.

Ansuter eng ffw questions ftom sann-

1. Define the following : (ang flwl 4x5=2O

(a) StoichiometrY

(b) ResPiratory Quotient

(c) Theoretical oxygen demand

(d) Del factor (sterilization job)

(e) Maintenance coellicient of microbial cell

A Dilution rate in CSTR

@) Effectiveness factor of immobilized
enzJ[ne.

Contd.



3.

4.

2. Draw microbial cell growth curve and
discuss briefly.
Write microbial cell growth rate equation.
What is specific growth rate and doubling
time ? What is the unit of specific growth
rate ? l0+4+5+ 1=20

Briefly write about batch, continuous and
fed batch mode of culture, specifically
mentioning their individual operational
strate5r. 20

Write short notes on : (eng &uol
lO+lO=20

(a) Requirement of agitation and aeration
in fermentation.

(b) Immobilized el:zyr:re in Plug Flow
Reactor.

(c) Dynamic method for estimatin g KF
value (volumetric oxygen transfer
coellicient ).

(a) Write about the following : (ang tun)
1O+10=20

O Monod equation

(ii) Michaelis-Menten equation (with
assumptions)

(iir/ Luedeking and Piret equation.

5.
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6.

7.

Write about fermentative productions of
fermented food like fermented dairy product,
fermented vegetable, soya sauce etc. 20

Write about fermentative production of a
commercially important food enzyme and its
purification steps from the fermentation
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